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Everett wastewater facility must do better to prevent PBDEs entering the watershed and harming
chinook. It is unacceptable that this facility should be allowed to pollute our waters and work
counter to the enormous investments of time and money our state and its citizens have contributed
to the restoration of pacific salmon. Fix it!


